

## Dear Rosemont Soccer Families,

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming fundraising efforts by the Rosemont Soccer Club (RSC). As you know, fundraising is vital to the success of our club, and the RSC board works hard to ensure that the raised funds directly benefit the players and teams. Fundraisers provide the means to offer financial assistance for scholarships and tournament fee reimbursements to teams, as well as the annual Jamboree which is provided to our families and friends for FREE. Finally, RSC uses these funds to cover other needed expenses such as field maintenance now that the school district is experiencing their own hardships and can no longer provide this service as frequently.

This year, we will be selling World's Finest Chocolate candy bars. Besides being very yummy, they are affordable at \$2.00 each (30 per box). We have seen evidence of the success of this fundraiser and are excited to see how it can help RSC families! The fundraiser will last approximately one month and we are asking that every player sell at least one box, earning the club \$30 each. Candy will be distributed beginning on Saturday, August 19th, at Sequoia Elementary School during Jamboree. Additional checkout and money turn in dates are provided on back. Parents MUST check out the boxes from the board directly, and only one box per child will be allowed out at a time! Additional boxes may be sold, but only after funds from the first box are submitted.

Prizes will be awarded to the top six (6) sellers in the club. In addition, when every player on a team has sold at least one box of chocolates, the team is entered in a drawing for either a \$75 gift for use at team party or a collapsible team bench. Attached is a flyer detailing the prizes available.

Thank you for your continued support! If you have any questions, please contact me at (916) 533-5533.

Nicole Hughes RSC Fundraiser Coordinator